
STATE OF CALIFORNIA – CALIFORNIA NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY                               GAVIN NEWSOM, GOVERNOR 

CENTRAL VALLEY FLOOD PROTECTION BOARD 
3310 El Camino Ave., Ste. 170       
SACRAMENTO, CA  95821 
(916) 574-0609  FAX: (916) 574-0682 

January 21, 2022 

Jillian Knox 
State Clearinghouse 
Office of Planning and Research 

Subject:  Correction of Published Notice of Exemption (NOE) Filed for SCH #201806102 

Dear Ms. Knox: 

At the request of the State Clearing House the NOE for SCH #201806102 filed by the Central Valley 
Flood Protection Board (CVFPB) staff on January 14, 2022 has been corrected. The document has 
been updated stating that the CVFPB has signed the NOE as the lead/public agency. Since the 
previous NOE has been published State Clearinghouse staff will be making the appropriate changes to 
the publication including: 

1. Changing the public agency listed to CVFPB instead of Caltrans District 10. 
2. Contact information listed for CVFPB staff will be changed from responsible to lead agency. 

If you have any questions regarding the above items, please contact Andrea Buckley at (916) 574-0332 
or by e-mail at Andrea.Buckley@cvflood.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY: 

Andrea Buckley, Chief 
Environmental Services and Land Management Section 
Central Valley Flood Protection Board 
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